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And when they were come, and had gathered the church together, 

they rehearsed all that God had done with them, 

and how he had opened the door of faith unto the Gentiles. Acts 14:27  
 

REPORTING TO CHURCHES is a responsibility that I do not take lightly. The joy of telling what 

God has done through our partnership in the ministry is always a blessing. A blessing not just to the church but 

also to the missionary.  Reminding ourselves how God has been so faithful and has provided for our every 

need is always an encouragement to both the hearer and teller.   

Here at Armed Forces Baptist Missions, we do not take lightly our relationship to Good News Baptist 

Church.  While part of our ministry is on the road and around the States travelling, we also get to enjoy many 

opportunities locally.  This brings us to what this prayer letter’s main subject is: AFBM Family Week. 

Family Week is an annual event hosted by AFBM.  We bring AFBM missionaries to GNBC, and the 

church family hosts the missionaries in their homes. The missionaries and the church family have meals 

together throughout the week giving them the opportunity to interact with the missionaries one on one.  This 

gives our church family the opportunity to hear from the missionaries themselves and to see the ministries up 

close.     

 

FAMILY WEEK 2022 saw four missionary families come to GNBC. We had the Trautman family 

from California who serve our US Military and families at Edwards AFB & March ARB, CA; Mrs. Marshall 

who ministers to military wives and families at Great Lakes Naval Station, IL; the Clingamans who are on 

deputation to minister to our military in Guam; and the Callahans who minister to our US Military and their 

families all over the world.  
 

WE WERE CHALLENGED AND ENCOUARGED through outstanding preaching and teaching. 

Some of our board members preached and some our church family taught on taxes and practical issues that 

affect missionaries. 

The below pictures give you just a glimpse into the incredible blessings we had at AFBM FW 2022.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ministry Praises:  The opportunity to present our ministry in new churches. 

Ministry Prayer Requests:  Due to our transition, churches have decided to no longer support our ministry.  Please pray 

as we are in need of new supporting churches.   

Family Praises and Prayer Requests:  Our son Seth is preparing to enter the US Air Force. Our daughter Heather is 

due with baby number 4 in November. 
 

Your missionary, Chuck Callahan   1 Corinthians 15:3-4                                       
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